
August 15, 2024

Sunday School Students and parents,

We are excited to announce the return of the Whirl Curriculum! A fun Faith based educational program
that will guide our Children through the Bible. Each week they will hear a bible story read allowed, watch a
short video, and through activities they will learn how it relates to their lives!

To allow us to have adequate staff and supplies please mail, drop off, or email back the attached
registration form no later than September 1st.

Join us Sunday, September 8th…
● Bring your school bag for Blessing of the Backpacks @ The 9am service!
● Sunday School will take place from 10:15-11am. With it being God’s Work Our Hands Sunday, the

Sunday School teachers and Children will be making cards to be delivered to our home-bound and also
for our young members of Faith who serve in our military.

● We will finish our first class with a large group game!

Bible Presentation Sunday will take place on September 15th…
● Children in grades 4K, 3rd, and 7th will be receiving a bible during the 9am service.
● Class 10:15-11am

This year’s teachers…
● PreK/K -Libby Olson
● 1st/2nd -Stephanie Madson/ Valerie Valleskey
● 3rd/4th -Anderia Frank
● 5th/6th -Angie Ulness

Please be respectful of our volunteers who often are attending service before class.
Children should not be dropped off before 10:10am or left after the class ending time 11:00.

For the safety of our staff and children, all doors will be shut while class is in session.

Please note you do not need to be a member of Faith Lutheran Church to attend Sunday School. Feel free to
invite the children of your friends and family to attend; Sunday School registration forms are available online or
stop by the church office for an extra copy. This is a great way to build a better community.

We are so excited to all be back together again!
The Board of Christian Education

Please feel free to contact the Youth Coordinator with any questions valleskeyb@gmail.com.
We are always in need of substitute or assistant teachers! No experience needed. Please let us know
if you are interested in helping out this year.

“Start children off on the way they should go, and even when they are old they will not turn from it”
Proverbs 22:6


